
Main meal
Veggie 
option

Everyday faves!

Jackets Pizza & Pasta Hot Snacks Desserts Sarnies
Everyday 

deals £2.25

MON
Beef meatballs served 
with mashed potatoes 

and peas

Roasted pepper flan 
served with mixed 

salad

With a whole load of  
hot and cold topping 

options

A range of pasta 
sauces and pizzas 

daily

Delicious, hot range 
of paninis for you to 

choose from 

Fruit crumble and 
custard

Your favourite 
fillings,everyday

The below meal deals 
are priced at £2.25 
and are available 
every lunch time

TUE
Chinese chicken curry 
served with white rice 

and spring roll

Mexican vegetable 
chilli taco

With a whole load of  
hot and cold topping 

options

A range of pasta 
sauces and pizzas 

daily

Delicious, hot range 
of paninis, toasties 

and pasties for you to 
choose from 

Apple turnover with 
cream

Your favourite 
fillings,everyday

Main menu meal 
with a dessert and a 

bottle of water

WED

Roast chicken breast 
served with potatoes 

and seasonal 
vegetables

Puff pastry veg roll 
served with seasonal 

vegetables and 
potatoes

With a whole load of  
hot and cold topping 

options

A range of pasta 
sauces and pizzas 

daily

Delicious, hot range 
of paninis, toasties 

and pasties for you to 
choose from 

Syrup sponge and 
custard

Your favourite 
fillings,everyday

Pasta pot with a 
sauce and a Radnor 

carton

THUR
Cottage pie,new

potatoes and green 
beans

Spicy pasta bake 
served with seasoned 

wedges

With a whole load of  
hot and cold topping 

options

A range of pasta 
sauces and pizzas 

daily

Delicious, hot range 
of paninis, toasties 

and pasties for you to 
choose from 

Jelly pot
Your favourite 

fillings,everyday

Southern fried 
chicken burger in a 
soft roll or a pizza 

slice with any drink

FRI
Fishy Friday including 
mushy peas and chips

Sweet chilli veg 
baguette served with 

fries

With a whole load of  
hot and cold topping 

options

A range of pasta 
sauces and pizzas 

daily

Delicious, hot range 
of paninis, toasties 

and pasties for you to 
choose from 

Selection of 
homebakes

Your favourite 
fillings,everyday

Watch out for our 
regular theme days

THIS WEEK’S Eats Week three


